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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 192 states that the amount of State Aid each district will receive on or after July 1, 2019. The 

measure prohibits school districts that do not receive Foundation Aid or Salary Incentive Aid 

from receiving the Transportation Supplement. Lastly, the bill prohibits districts from receiving 

any State Aid or Supplement in State Aid based on certain per pupil revenue. 

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

FY’20 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 

 

There are currently 38 districts that receive only transportation aid for a total amount of 

$904,918.  Under the amended language these districts will no longer receive those funds.  By 

putting the funds released back in the formula, there is an increase of $0.80 in state aid. 

 

Prepared by: State Department of Education 

  


